
St. Basil’s Catholic Parish
at the university of st. michael’s college

50 St. Joseph Street, Toronto  M5S 1J4
www.stbasiltoronto.org | (416) 926-7110

office@stbasiltoronto.org

Administered by the Basilian Fathers

June 5, 2022 Pentecost

Sunday Masses

Confessions

Weekday Masses

Baptisms, Weddings & Funerals

5:00 pm (Sat);
9:00 am; 10:30 am; 12:00 pm; 4:30 pm

Mon-Fri:  11:30 am - 12:00 pm
Sat:  4:30 pm - 5:00 pm

Please see the parish website or call the main
office for details.  Weddings require a one year
notice.

Mon-Fri:  7:30 am; 12:10 pm              

StBasil_TO basilstoronto St. Basil’s Parish, Toronto

Current parish guidelines require parishioners to
complete a self-screening at home before coming to
the church, and to keep a log of all visits. The
University is requiring that visitors to campus,
regardless of the purpose of their visit, must be fully
vaccinated (provided they are eligible for vaccination),
and wear masks while on campus (we can provide one
if needed). Exemptions to the vaccine requirement
must be approved by the University of Toronto. 

Students, Faculty, and Staff of the University of
Toronto, are required to complete the screening via
the University’s U-Check tool. Parishioners who are
not students, faculty, or staff of the University of
Toronto, must use the visitor attestation form available
in the narthex.

Parish Staff

Pastor:
Associate Pastor:
Office Manager:
Director of Music:  
Associate Organist:
Director of Community Engagement:
Coordinator of Social Justice:

Fr. Morgan Rice, CSB
Fr. Norm Tanck, CSB
Margaret D’Elia 
Dr. John Paul Farahat
Stefani Bedin
Michael Pirri
Veronica Courtois

Office Hours
Monday - Friday 9:00am-1:00pm
Sunday 8:15am-1:15pm
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PREGNANT?
NEED HELP?
Call Birthright

Helpline 1-800-550-4900
Toronto  416-469-1111

www.birthright.org

ROSAR - MORRISON
FUNERAL HOME & CHAPEL

467 Sherbourne Street (at Wellesley)

416-924-1408
Chad VanDyk, Manager

chad.vandyk@dignitymemorial.com

Funeral Prearrangements available
Call for your FREE Personal Planning Guide

Dr. Benny Kwong
Dentist

Serving our neighbourhood
for over 30 years

1033 Bay St., Suite 211
416-928-3080

McTAMNEY’S
Buyers & Sellers of

New/Vintage Jewellery
SINCE 1860

139 Church Street 
416-366-9646
mctamneys.com

416-960-2101

Serving the community
since 2010

In the Manulife building

416-923-8831

University of
St Michael's College

www.dineoncampus.ca/stmikes
Call 416.926.7141

The Best of  Cameos

Make-Up Artist

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home  905-889-7467

Mount Hope Cemetery  416-483-4944

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

European Fashion Design

SPOT

Registered Massage &
Acupuncture Therapists
www.jgracemassage.ca
15 Wellesley St W #208

416.927.8566

SPOT

Trusted Leaders in

Vision Care since 1993

MANULIFE CENTRE

55 BLOOR ST. W.

ST. MICHAEL'S
COLLEGE SCHOOL
Under the direction of the Basilian Fathers

Grades 7 to 12

University preparatory

Neighbourhood

Legal Services
For your

Personal & Business
Needs

www.brendanmoherlaw.ca
Unit 1-530 Bathurst St. Toronto, ON

647.348.8334  bmoherlaw@gmail.com
Brendan J. Moher

Lawyer

SPOT

THE PERFECT

 TO
ADVERTISE

SPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL

905-624-4422

           Looking to BUY or SELL a Home?

CLAYTON LEUNG
Sales Representative

CENTURY 21 PERCY FULTON LTD., BROKERAGE

647-994-6158
                            FREE HOME AND MARKET EVALUATION!



Sunday
9:00am 

10:30am 
12:00pm 
4:30pm

Monday
7:30am

12:10pm

Tuesday
7:30am

12:10pm

Wednesday
7:30am

12:10pm

Thursday
7:30am

12:10pm

Friday
7:30am

12:10pm

Saturday
5:00pm

Pentecost Sunday
Herbert Raistrick (��
Pro Populo
Fr. John Joseph Hurley (��
Dr. Peter Moran (liv)

Francis Gannon(�)

Abelardo Sapinoso (�)
Georgine Faville (�)

Eileen Devlin (�)

Marie Bernice Casey (�)
Mary T. Fraser (�)

Luigi and Lina Ciavarella (���)

Frankie Leung (�)

Upcoming Second Collections
This Weekend: SHARELIFE

June 11-12: MARYGROVE CAMP
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MASS INTENTIONS
June 5th – 11th

MMM

PRAY FOR THE SICK, especially, Sue Banfield, Rebecca
Beaton, Desmond Brownlee, Anne C., Steve Chandeller,
Mary Jane Cowan, Josephine D’amico, Jasper David-
Fuchs, Clare DeMello, Maisie Henry, Maryanne Hodges,
Margaret Mary McKenzie, Evelyn McGloin, David
Martin, Rosy Menezes, Dr. Peter Moran, Januz Niemczyk,
Paul O’Brien, Delaila Salvador, Girolamo Scoppio, Berney
Sytsma, Betty Veit, Eileen Vyphius, and Alexander Wu.

PRAY FOR THE DECEASED.

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul is collecting
gently used clothing and footwear next weekend,
June 11/12. A truck and volunteers will be present
before and after the Saturday and Sunday Masses.
We thank you for bringing your items on the
designated weekend, as there is no dedicated
storage space in the church.

God bless you and thank you for your
generosity!

Bundle-Up Sunday

A virtual event recommended by the office for
promoting Christian unity and religious relations

with Judaism.
June 13 - June 16
Registration:
https://bit.ly/ReligiousCommunityDigitalWorld

You are warmly invited to register for this
inaugural learning event, which is free of charge
and fully online.

Digital media tools continue to transform our
personal, social, political and religious lives. In
this changing environment a key question is:
How do we help people participate and continue
to explore and renew their faith in our current
social media landscape? Dr. Deanna Thompson
and Dr. Jeffrey Mahan will address this new
digital-ecclesial landscape through historical,
theological and pastoral lenses. There will be
keynote presentations, worship, workshops,
social time, networking opportunities and digital
spaces for rich ecumenical encounter. This
learning event is co-sponsored by the three
schools of the Saskatoon Theological Union in
partnership with St. Thomas More College. For
more information, please contact Shawn Sanford
Beck at: stmstulearningevent@gmail.com

Online Conference:
Religious Community in a

Digital World

Please visit www.orat.ca for more information

In addition to praying for the situation,
parishioners are able to contribute to the
Ukrainian Relief Fund, which the Archdiocese
has established to help suffering Ukrainians.
Funds raised will be directed to ORAT and
CNEWA (Catholic Near East Welfare
Association). 

This fund will provide humanitarian aid and
refugee resettlement support to Ukrainians.
Parishioner are able to contribute online  or
through their parish donation, when they
designate their donation to the Ukrainian Relief
Fund.

Ukrainian Refugee Crisis

Let's show we care on ShareLife Sunday

This weekend is the final ShareLife Sunday of
the year. But ShareLife is more than a collection.
It’s how we as a community say “we care.” In
solidarity with Catholics throughout the
Archdiocese, we provide a witness of God's love
by actively supporting those in need locally and
the greater world.

If you have not done so, please give generously
during the special collection or at sharelife.org.
Thank you for supporting our parish’s ShareLife
campaign.

ShareLife

Thursday, June 9, 7:00pm
Register: bit.ly/Sherlock2022
Alumni Hall Rm 400 (121 St. Joseph Street)

A part of the Canadian Catholic Campus
Ministry (CCCM) conference that will be open
to the public is the Annual Sherlock Lecture.
This year’s lecture is given by Sr. Gill Goulding,
CJ: Professor of Systematic Theology at Regis
College and member of the theological
commission of the Synod of Bishops.

Join us as Sr. Gill shares her thoughts and
experiences of the synodal process thus far and
some suggestions on being a listening Church
today.

Sherlock Lecture:
Being a Listening Church

Our next bake sale is approaching! Volunteers
from our Outreach Ministries are busy testing
recipes in anticipation of  the weekend of June
25/26. Proceeds from this bake sale will help
support the St. Basil’s Outreach Programs over
the summer.

Bake Sale

During our synodal listening sessions, many
parishioners shared a desire for more faith
formation opportunities at St. Basil’s beyond
sacramental preparation—chances to learn more
about our faith and deepen our discipleship.

To that end, a working group is being struck
to plan a series of faith formation events at the
parish which could include workshops, lectures,
book studies, or other opportunities to learn and
grow in our faith.

If you would like to join this working group
or have ideas to share, please email Brendan
Steven at brendan.steven.waterloo@gmail.com

Faith Formation 
Working Group

Beginning Sunday, June 12th, our printed
bulletin will be moving to a bi-weekly schedule
for the summer. If you have not already, now is a
great time to subscribe to our e-bulletin, which
will continue to be published every week
throughout the summer. Visit our website and
fill out the link at the bottom of our page.

Summer Bulletin Schedule
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Baptisms, Weddings & Funerals

5:00 pm (Sat);
9:00 am; 10:30 am; 12:00 pm; 4:30 pm

Mon-Fri:  11:30 am - 12:00 pm
Sat:  4:30 pm - 5:00 pm

Please see the parish website or call the main
office for details.  Weddings require a one year
notice.

Mon-Fri:  7:30 am; 12:10 pm              

StBasil_TO basilstoronto St. Basil’s Parish, Toronto

Current parish guidelines require parishioners to
complete a self-screening at home before coming to
the church, and to keep a log of all visits. The
University is requiring that visitors to campus,
regardless of the purpose of their visit, must be fully
vaccinated (provided they are eligible for vaccination),
and wear masks while on campus (we can provide one
if needed). Exemptions to the vaccine requirement
must be approved by the University of Toronto. 

Students, Faculty, and Staff of the University of
Toronto, are required to complete the screening via
the University’s U-Check tool. Parishioners who are
not students, faculty, or staff of the University of
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Parish Staff

Pastor:
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Sunday 8:15am-1:15pm
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